PRACTICE LIMITED TO
PROCTOLOGY

HUGH BEATON,M.D.

1316-18 MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING
FORT WORTH,TEXAS

October 18, 1948

Dear Mr. Carters

Saturday, through your kindness,
I received a copy of "Garner of
Texas" which I read into the wee
hours Sunday morninge

The book will be cherished because
it is written about a great Ameri-
can and given to me by one who,

in my humble opinion, tops them
alle

Very sincerely,

s



